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Thank you to all that donated and supported us in 2020.  

Family Matters could not accomplish all that we do without the support of the 

people in our community! 

By the numbers. . . 

So far in 2020, Family Matters has  

♦ answered questions and/or made referrals to over 900 families 

♦ provided safe sleep education with Pack ‘N Play cribs to ten families 

♦ distributed nearly 400 back packs filled with school supplies 

♦ coordinated the distribution of more than 5,600 boxes of food items 

♦ attended MANY Zoom meetings! 

We are open for business!  

Safe sleep education kits 

The Indian State Department of Health helps provide safe sleep education and Infant Survival Kits for parents 

in Indiana who do not have a safe place for their infants to sleep.  Infants sleep safest when they are on their 

backs, alone, and in a separate safe sleep environment.  If you need a safe place for your infant to sleep and to 

educate yourself about safe sleep, as well receive assistance with getting a crib please contact Family Matters to 

schedule an appointment (812-838-6875) 

 

The BIKE KITCHEN is still taking donations. If you would like to donate a bike, 

volunteer or to request a bicycle or to just to ask questions about the bike kitchen 

contact Family Matters (812-838-6875) or message us on our Facebook page. 

Family Matters is currently updating their website. Check back and see what is new on the  

the Family Matters web page.  

COVID19 

Salvation Army in Posey County obtained funds to provide emergency assistance to 

families who lost jobs due to the COVID19 outbreak. So far, we have helped nine 

families with utility or rent assistance. If you know a family or  

Individual who has been directly affected, and needs help, 

 please have them call us! 


